
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Village of Iola 
Variance Public Hearing 

 
A Public Hearing will be held by the Village of Iola Variance 

Committee on Tuesday, November 19th, 2024, at 5:00 p.m. at the 
Village Hall in the Community Room to consider a 

Variance for 255 Hill Street, Iola, WI 54945 a  
20’ x 25’ x 8’ carport 

 

This hearing is open to the public.  A copy of the proposed 2025 
Budget is available for public inspection at the clerk’s office during 

normal business hours. 

 

Laura J. Krogwold 
Village Clerk/Treasurer  
 
Posted: November 1st, 2024 

 

 


